
From: itoffice@aol.com 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 3:40 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: oppose ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

To Whom it may concern, 

The above ordinance being considered is bad legislation and has a number of logical holes.  The premise 
is that there are no standards or guidelines that we as a society follow and that there should be no 
pressure to redirect anyone.  If that were indeed true, there would be no need for education and or 
learning and for sure no need for any laws or city ordinances!  Clearly, any society has to wrestle through 
the guidelines they choose and how they get established.  This ordinance is too broad.  It infringes on 
already established freedoms.  And is a direct challenge to parental rights and responsibilities to children. 

Please vote "NO" on this proposed ordinance. 

Sincerely, 

Doug Jorde 


